Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of meeting held on Tuesday 11th August 2015 at 7.00pm at the surgery

	1


	Apologies: 

Val and Anne. Ian welcomed the return of Jenny.

	2
	The minutes of last meeting and matters arising

The minutes of the last meeting had been circulated by email, Ian raised two points which were returned to later in the meeting and otherwise, and they were taken as read.
Following the circulation by Val on the Summary Care Record, discussion on this will take place at the next committee meeting.


	3
	Vice Chairman's report and topics for discussion.
Amanda, Val and Ian attended the bi-monthly meeting of the Solihull PPG Network, the content of which was many and varied. The minutes and attachments have been circulated to committee members and are on the web site.
The confusion surrounding the Extend and Tai Chi has now been clarified and Ian sent to Wim contact details for the Fast Responders.

Items for the next newsletter are as follows:

Follow up from Dr. Julia Markham on her voluntary work in Zambia.
Flu inoculation

Shingles inoculations.
Spotlight on Adelaide Yue

Extend and Tai Chi – promotion.

NHS Choices – request comments on Surgery performance.

Check with Anne promotion on Striders and Strollers.

Ian is attempting to sort additional email addresses for use on the web site and is steadily working through the replacement Surgery Booklet.


	4
	Treasurer's report.  
.

Copy emailed separately.   The cheque for £500 has gone to the Fast Responders on behalf of The Bentley Heath Extend and Tai Chi Groups.

A refund is expected soon from St George and St Teresa Parish Centre relating to the cancelled event date. There is a balance of £2,114.17 in hand


	5
	Items from the Surgery

Amanda is monitoring the telephone response times and now has the basis on which to produce graphs. It is proposed to monitor them for 3 months and then produce the findings in the December Newsletter. An example was tabled of difficulties experienced by Jenny.
Flu Saturdays are likely to be on 10th and 24th October this year, but confirmation of the necessary supplies are needed prior to firming these up. Discussion followed on how the movement of patients through the surgery could be achieved as smoothly as possible on those days. Further thought to be given to this and whether there will be a mini survey. Decision at the next committee meeting on the 8th September.

	7
	AOB.  

Arden Medical Centre has a survey on their web site, requesting comments on the possibility of carrying out consultations via Skype. It is not planned to introduce this in Dorridge in the near future.

Anne and Val have some good leads for the December Special event and will be getting together after their return from holiday, to firm up on the detail.


	8
	Date of next meeting.   Tuesday 8th September 2015. 


